
 

 Page 1 of 1 HB 2251 

FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:   HB 2251 
79th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2017 Regular Session  
Legislative Fiscal Office 

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed 
 Versions are Considered Official 

 

Prepared by:  John Terpening  
Reviewed by:  Julie Neburka 
Date:  4-12-2017 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Provides that person under 18 years of age may not be incarcerated in Department of Corrections 
institution. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Corrections, Oregon Criminal Justice Commission, Oregon Youth Authority (OYA) 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have  

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 


